
 Dallas Multifamily Syndication Fully Subscribed

Balfour Pacific Capital is pleased to announce the full subscription and closing of a minority 
investment in Water Ridge Apartments. Canadian family offices have invested alongside 
Balfour’s Fund V for a combined ownership of 80% of the project. Our local operating partner 
owns the remaining 20%.

Water Ridge is a 476-unit rental property five miles south of Dallas Fort Worth International 
Airport. Balfour Pacific acquired the property on June 14, 2024. Our value-added strategy includes 
renovating interior units, enhancing amenity offerings and improving the property’s curb appeal. 
We and our operating partner are managing these initiatives while maintaining mid-90% 
occupancy levels.  

The Water Ridge transaction is representative of Balfour Pacific’s multifamily investment strategy 
in this capital-scarce environment. Balfour’s investment earns a 15% preferred return and is 
structured as a priority return of capital with an escalating cash distribution. The property is 
financed with an 8-year 3.09% fixed rate mortgage. We and our operating partner share in the 
project’s upside after the return of capital and preferred return. 

Balfour seeks similar assets in markets with high population growth and strong fundamentals, 
such as Atlanta, Dallas and Phoenix. In 2025, Balfour plans to make similar investments with 
potential sidecar syndications. 

About Balfour Pacific
Balfour Pacific Capital Inc. is a private equity real estate firm focused on value-added investments 
in the United States and Canada. Should you wish to learn more about Balfour Pacific, please visit 
www.balfourpacific.com.

The information in this document is not definitive investment advice, should not be relied on as such, and should not be viewed as a recommendation to 
invest. This document is not an offer or solicitation to buy or sell interests in any Balfour Pacific Real Estate (“BPRE”) fund (or any other BPRE fund vehicle).

The information in this document should be considered current only as of the date of its release. This document is intended solely as an update of activity 
at Balfour Pacific. You must not copy, send, forward, distribute or publish this document, or any part of it, without Balfour Pacific's prior written consent. If 
you have received this document in error please notify the system manager and Balfour Pacific and refrain from disclosing, copying, distributing or taking 
any action in reliance on the contents of the document.

Notice to investors in the European Economic Area (“EEA”): This document does not constitute an offer of interests in any BPRE fund to investors 
domiciled or with a registered office in the EEA. No BPRE fund, their general partners or any of their respective affiliates intend to engage in any marketing 
(as defined in the Alternative Investment Fund Managers Directive) in the EEA with respect to interests in BPRE funds. Receipt of this document by an EEA 
investor is solely in response to a request for information about BPRE or Balfour Pacific, which was initiated by such investor. Any other receipt of this email 
is in error and the recipient thereof shall immediately return to BPRE or Balfour Pacific, or destroy, this document without any use, dissemination, 
distribution or copying of the information set forth in this document.


